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NOTIFICATION

An arrangement for RT-PCR tests every Wednesday has been made at the P.M. Hospital,
Visva-Bharati in association with a private pathological laboratory (Dr. Lal Pathlabs). The test
may be availed upon doctor’s recommendation on payment of Rs. 1600/-. Those desirous of
undergoing the test may send a request by email with the following information at

rtper@visva-bharati.ac.in.

Name:
Department/Office:
Mobile (with WhatsApp):
Email ID:
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The email should be sent latest by 7.00 p.m. on Tuesday.
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Date: 21/05/2021 Visva-Bharati

Copy to:

Senior System Analyst & In-Charge, Computer Centre

Deputy Registrar (Administration) and Confidential Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor
P.A. to Registrar
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